
Dear Chairs and Faculty, 
Last spring, CourseLeaf was launched to serve as our new curriculum information 
management software. CourseLeaf replaces the previous platforms, eCurr and 
CourseDog, which are no longer operational. 
We are working hard this summer to fully customize CourseLeaf to meet UM’s needs. 
All submissions and approvals for curriculum changes will be routed through the 
CourseLeaf system, including but not limited to: 

• requests to plan (RTPs); 
• Level I and II proposals; 
• new and modified courses; 
• program modifications; and 
• GenEd proposals and renewals. 

The fall curriculum deadline for submission to the Faculty Senate is Friday, September 
22, 2023 for most (not all) changes to be implemented in the Academic Year 24-25 
Catalog. Look for detailed instructions in the curriculum memo which will be sent on 
August 21, the first day of Faculty Contracts. 

We are confident that CourseLeaf will streamline these processes, enhancing 
collaboration and simplifying tasks. 

For more information, please contact any of the following: 

Megan Burns (megan.burns@mso.umt.edu) 

Academic Policy Manager 

Office of the Provost 

Cindy Marbut (cynthia.marbut@mso.umt.edu) 

Program Manager 

Faculty Senate 

Troy Morgan (troy.morgan@mso.umt.edu) 

Assistant Registrar 

Office of the Registrar 

This message was sent by the Office of the Provost to all UM faculty. 


